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VPD Report Number: 22-050827 Date/Time Occurred: 6/17/2022 at 0421 hours 

Type of Incident: Negligent Discharge of a Firearm 

 

Location: 2100 Block of N. Court, Visalia 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Steven Palomino 50  Yes     

2.                      

 

   

Details: On 6/17/2022 at approximately 0421 hours Visalia Police Department responded to the 2100 block of N. Court 

for the report of shots fired inside of a residence.  Once officers arrived on scene occupants began to exit the residence 

in compliance with officer’s commands.  Once the residence was secure the Violent Crimes Unit responded and took 

over the investigation.  During the investigation, it was learned that Steven Palomino, 50, was firing a gun inside his 

residence.  Family members were inside the residence at the time; however, no one was injured during the incident.  

Palomino was booked at the Tulare County Pre-Trial Facility for Negligent Discharge of a Firearm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol/Violent Crimes Supervisor: Sgt. Nate Flaws 
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